
 
 24th May 2022  
   
Dear Parents 

  

Re: Whole School Trip 

  

Over the last few years we’ve missed out on so many memories and trips due to restrictions from Covid.  The 
power of educational experiences stay with us right into adulthood and are something we look back on fondly.  We 
want all of our students to have such fabulous memories. 
 
We will be going on a whole school trip to Scarborough on Monday 20th June, all students from N2 to Y6 are 
invited.  We will be setting off at 8.15am and will be back by 5pm. 
 
UKS2 will be focusing on erosion and seaside resorts, whilst LKS2 will be looking at a castle in ruins and KS1 & EYFS 
will be focusing on the seaside.  We will all get the chance to be by the seaside together and even to paddle, below 
knees only! 
 
Please let us know if your child will be requiring a lunch, on trip days most students like to bring their own packed 
lunch.  But we will happily provide a lunch for all students in Reception, Y1 & Y2 and students in Y3, 4, 5, 6 who 
have free meals, as long as this is booked. 
 
Supervision and safety are more important than ever when it comes to a trip to the seaside.  Staff and students will 
all be receiving lessons on how to stay safe at the seaside.  But in order for us to plan for every eventuality we need 
to gain permission early. 
 
Please could you complete the attached sheet.  We do need a slip for every child in order to ensure that nothing is 
over looked. 
 
We will be sending out more details after the May half term holiday. 
 
If you would like to discuss this further please make an appointment to see Mrs Hussain or myself, or catch us on 
the gate. 
  

Kind Regards  
   

  
Terri Leighton  
Principal   

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Scarborough Trip – 20th June 2022 
 
[name] [year group] [class] 
 

 Yes No 

I give permission for [name] to attend 
 

  

I would like a school lunch providing 
 

  

I am happy for my child to walk home alone. 
Note:  only allowed if in Y4 or above 

  

When we return from Scarborough, we will be organising students on coaches according 
to who they will be going home with.  Please list any siblings or cousins that your child 
goes home with. 
 

Name Year Class 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 


